

## WYONG PUBLIC SCHOOL

CREATE: INSPIRE: SUCCEED

Cutler Drive, Wyong NSW 2259 | P (02) 4352 2077 | F (02) 4351 2885 | E wyong-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



7<sup>th</sup> February 2023

## MEET THE TEACHER

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are pleased to announce that we are holding a *Meet the Teacher* afternoon. This is an opportunity for you to meet your child's teacher and view their classroom. As a parent, you know your child better than anyone else does. Your child's teachers will want to get to know your child too.

Our Aboriginal Cultural Room will also be open for you to visit. Josef, our Aboriginal Education Officer and Michelle, our Aboriginal School Learning Support Officer will be there to greet you and inform you of Aboriginal events and resources available to our students.

You will also have the opportunity to visit our iCentre where Mrs Adams will give a tour and allow you to experience the realms of technology available to our students. Miss Hale will do a meet and greet in our Visual Arts room and inform you of the creative arts opportunities that your children experience at school.

## Benefits of Meeting the Teacher:

- Builds positive relationships between Parents/Carers and Class Teachers while promoting collaboration between home and school.
- Opportunity for teachers to learn about your child's interests, strengths and needs.
- Learn how you can get involved with our school.
- When everybody is working together in the best interests of your child, your child is likely to reap academic and social benefits.

Once you have visited your child's classroom you will receive a ticket to obtain a sausage sandwich, courtesy of Wyong Public School. This will be held outside the canteen.

## When and Where:

*Meet the Teacher* will be held in your child's classroom from **2:30pm** until **4:30pm** on **Tuesday 14**<sup>th</sup> **February 2023.** Times are as follows:

- Support Classes and Kindergarten Classes from 2:30pm 3pm.
- Year 1 and Year 2 from 3pm 3:30pm.
- Year 3 and Year 4 from 3:30pm 4pm.
- Year 5 and Year 6 from 4pm 4:30pm.

As **Meet the Teacher** is a casual event there is no need to make a booking. Please arrive just before your allocated time slot so that you have time to sign in at the gate as your enter. Teachers will remain at school until 5pm, when the event is finished.

On behalf of our teachers, we look forward to meeting you.

Kind Regards,

Damien Borrow Relieving Principal

